
 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

Monday 16th – Friday 20th November: Anti-Bullying Week  

Important Information 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

We have had a great first week back from Half Term, lots going on! I would to convey the 

following messages to you for your attention... 

 

Litter picking 

We started the new term off on a really good note...when I went to thank the litter 

monitors, they informed me that ‘there is no litter to pick’ – FANTASTIC! When we all do 

our bit, our bit gets easier for us all. Thank you! 

 

Drop off and pick up   

A BIG thank you to all Parents for co-operating and 

bearing with us today. The pick-up process was a lot 

smoother this time round so thank you very much! 

 

As you are aware, we sent letters home to all Parents 

regarding the new home time exit procedure detailing 

the new timings, exit gates and queueing. Please 

familiarise yourselves with the map below so that we 

can all work together to ensure a smooth transition for 

the children and Parents after School. 

 

Morning drop-off:  

8.30am - 8.45am - KS1 come in through GATE D   

8.30am - 8.45am - KS2 come in through GATE C  

 

Parents are not allowed on the Playground when 

dropping children off  

 

Afternoon pick-up:  

3.00 - 3.15pm - Reception children finish  

3.15 - 3.30pm - Nursery children finish 

3.00pm – Children who walk home alone finish & exit through GATE C  

3.00pm – Key Stage 1 children finish & exit through GATE C (If KS1 children have siblings in KS2 they 

can collect them & leave together through GATE C) 

3.20pm – Key Stage 2 children finish & exit through GATE C 

Parent/Carer Newsletter  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents are not allowed to enter before 3.20pm   

 

Parents must queue along the residents’ side of Moat drive (highlighted in green), not along the 

school side road. This is to make sure that there is no crossover thus allowing people to keep moving.  

 

Diwali  

It is Diwali on Saturday 14th November! Diwali is the Indian festival of lights, usually lasting five days 

and celebrated during the Hindu Lunisolar month Kartika. One of the most popular festivals of 

Hinduism, Diwali symbolizes the spiritual victory of light over darkness, good over evil, and 

knowledge over ignorance. So please speak to your children about the festival. We wish those who 

are celebrating a happy and safe celebration!  

 

Many thanks and a Happy Diwali 😊  

 

Many thanks,  

Navroop Mehat  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

Just so you don't forget... 

Uniform Checks 

PE uniform should be in line with the uniform list and checks will be taking place. Please 

ensure that your child/children are wearing the correct PE Kit...please refer to the uniform 

check list below to see what the correct PE Kit is for children. 

 

 

Ventilation 

A gentle reminder that due to the COVID-19 guidelines, we have to ensure classrooms are 

well ventilated - this means we have windows opened throughout the day. As the weather 

is cooling down, it is imperative that your child is wearing his/her jumper and a coat to 

School. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Walk to School 

Great News! Walk to School is back. We ask that you encourage your child/children to walk 

to school. Not only will this help avoid congestion and environmental damage but your 

child will be rewarded with a cool sticker. It's also a great opportunity for you to do your 

daily mile walk 😊 

 

Slough Music Service 

Would you like to learn an instrument? Lessons 

with Slough music service are available in 

school or online. Discounted fees are available. 

For more information go to 

www.sloughmusicservice.co.uk. They have a 

variety of instruments in school that can be 

loaned to students including flutes, saxophone, 

recorders and clarinets and Slough music 

service can loan a wide variety of other 

instruments including violins, cellos and guitars. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary School, 

we hope you have a great week ahead! 


